
From: Jackie Macey  
Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 5:43 PM 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Response to question reference TR020005 
  
Dear Planning Inspectorate 
  
As Interested Party 2004193 I would like to submit the following response to question CC2.1. 
  
As a consequence of the Supreme Court Ruling concerning the issue of planning permission for the 
drilling of new oil wells at Horsehill I would like the following points to be considered by the planning 
inspectorate. 
  
It is now widely accepted that scope 3 emissions have to be considered as an integral part of any 
development.  The inevitability of these is no longer in doubt and so cannot be ignored as 
previously.  Therefore I would like to planning inspectorate to look at all assessments of emissions 
and in particular the increased emissions resulting from increased flights into and out of Gatwick 
following expansion.  Also in the absence of an efficient network of public transport the emissions 
from travel to and from the airport which is in  excess of current journeys. 
  
I look forward to your findings. 
  
With thanks 
  
Jackie Macey 
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